
 

 
 
 

 
 
TO:              All Venango/Crawford County Head Start Families  

FROM:        Rina Irwin | Chief Executive Officer 

SUBJECT:   Return to Full-Time, In-Person Instruction  

DATE:         March 19, 2021 

We are pleased to announce that all Venango and Crawford County Head Start classes will return to 
full-time, in-person instruction next month. 
 
Crawford County classrooms (Willow, East End) will return to five days a week beginning on Tuesday, 
April 6, while Venango County classrooms (7th Street, Grant Street, Cranberry) will do the same starting 
on Wednesday, April 7. 
 
Transportation routes are being adjusted and will be finalized the week of March 29 through April 2.  
 
Your Family Engagement Specialist, Center Director or another CDC representative will contact you 
during the week to inform you of your child’s transportation details. 
 
All COVID-19 safety precautions, including entry screenings and mask wearing, will remain in effect at 
all times. 
 
Our learning environment has become even safer recently, as roughly half of CDC’s employees have 
already received a COVID-19 vaccine with more scheduled to do so in the near future.  
 
If you have any specific questions, please contact your Family Engagement Specialist or Center 
Director. 
 
Thank you again for your continued cooperation and we look forward to resuming our normal school 
very soon!  
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